
 Livonia Public Schools 
 District Services 
 
 
 
Date: August 9, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent for District Services 
 
Re:   Food Service Purchases 
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of the following Food & Nutrition Service 
Department items at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, 
August 14, 2023. These vendors will supply the required items for the 
department to provide breakfast and lunch meals, along with ancillary items 
needed for the district’s kitchens.  

Van Eerden, Grand Rapid, MI = $2,500,000 
Cedar Crest Dairy, Hudsonville, MI = $260,000 
MMAS Solutions, Livonia, MI = $119,500 
Livonia Italian Bakery, Livonia, MI = $48,000 

 
Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  

 

Attachment 

c:  Board of Education 

 PF/ko 


